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Mark K. Fesmire, P. R, 
Director 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Dear Mr. Fesmire. 

I am writing as a party of record to request a De Novo hearing in Case #14329 to appeal 
Order# R-13201 which was issued on December 16, 2009, concerning the application by 
Anadarko Petroleum Corporation to construct an acid gas injection well at the San Juan 
River Gas Plant in Kirtland, NM. 

The Order and information concerning the appeal closing date were not provided to me in 
a timely manner after Order #R-13201 was issued. I consequently tried to inquire on 
Friday, January 15, 2010, as to the status ofthe case but was not able to reach the office 
by phone or email. With this Monday's holiday closing, it was this morning before 1 
received information that the appeal closing date was Saturday, January 16,2009. 

Under these circumstances where I had not received the timely information needed as a 
party of record, 1 respectfully ask that my request for a De Novo hearing be granted. 

Sincerely, 

Kris Dixon 
PO Box 6575 
Farmington, N M 87499 
505-860-0349 


